BECOME A MEMBER OF THE LEO ALUMNI BOOSTER CLUB NOW!

As a member of the Booster Club you will have your advertisement displayed to over
7,000 roster members of our Alumni Association in our Newsletters and Website. It will also
appear in the Leo Ad Book which is distributed to attendees of the Annual Banquet, and will
be listed on the sponsorship signs at our golf outing.

The price for membership in the Booster Club is only $250!!! When you consider the
past costs of a full page ad in the Ad Book ($150), golf sponsorship ($75), coupled with the
exposure of the newsletter and website, we are sure you will agree that this is truly a great
"Bang for the Buck".

Yes, Please sign me up for membership in the LEO ALUMNI BOOSTER CLUB.
Enclosed please find my check for $250. I have included my business card or similar size
message for inclusion in our Newsletters. I understand that I will be contacted at the appro-
priate time for my ad for the annual Ad Book and for message copy on the hole sponsorship
signs for the golf outing. If you have any questions contact Dan Stecich at (708) 951-1482 or
Bob Cheval at (708) 990-2846 .

Name (yr.):

Business name:

Street address:

City, state, zip code:

Phone:

E-mail:

Enclosed please find my **business card/ similar size ad copy.

**Please enclose a current business card for phone number and area code changes.

Make checks payable to: Leo Alumni Association.
Mail to: P.O. Box 603
Oak Lawn, IL 60454
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January, 2023
Dear Fellow Alumni,

Happy New Year to all Leo Alumni and their families! Here’s hoping 2023 will be a blessed and
prosperous year for all of us and for Leo High School. In spite of the many challenges experienced over
the past few years, Leo High School has not only survived but thrived. Today under the leadership of
Dan McGrath and Shaka Rawls and their dedicated staff, Leo continues to carry out its mission of form-
ing young men to be productive, morally-conscious leaders of tomorrow. The Leo Alumni Association
fully supports this mission both in spirit and with our financial contributions. One of the best ways for us
to show our tangible support is through the Annual Decal Drive.

Over the years, the Decal Drive has been very successful in providing much needed financial aid to
many deserving Leo students. This monetary assistance has enabled many young Lions to obtain the
same high quality education which we received. I am extremely grateful for the outstanding instruction
and guidance I received at Leo. I am sure all of you share in this gratitude. Supporting the Decal Drive is
a great way for us to “give back” to the school that has given us so much. Our contributions will help
continue this strong Leo tradition well into the 21% Century.

Displaying the decal is also an outward sign of our strong support of Leo. Please display it with pride
and let everyone know you are a Leo Man!
Thanks very much for your continued support!

Daniel M. Earner ’82
Decal Chairman

I would like to thank Dan for his efforts in the Alumni Association and for acting as Chairman of the
decal committee for many years now. Our alumni are a generous group and this drive goes a long way in
helping the school carry on a tradition started almost 100 years ago. Thank you again for your generosity
and remember our motto “Facta Non Verba”!

Dan Stecich *75
President
Leo High School Alumni Association
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